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November Board Elections
The annual Stagg Hill Golf Club Meeting in November 
is fast approaching. We have 3 Board positions opening 
at that time and are asking for current club members to 
consider running for these positions. 

If you are interested in giving back to the club through 
becoming a Stagg Hill Golf Club Board member please 
contact Vicki Anderson. She can answer any questions you 
may have and will include your nomination on the election 
ballot in November. You may also contact Chad Myers or 
George Furney to let them know of your interest. Please 
respond by Sunday, October 31, 2021.

We thank you in advance for considering this opportunity.

Vicki Anderson
Phone: 785-770-0101
Email: vickianngolf@sbcglobal.net


